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Dear Dr Bondarenko, 

It is my pleasure to invite you to participate 
in the ISSAC'95 - International Symposium on Symbolic   and 
Algebraic Computation 1995 - that will take place in Montre 
al, Canada, from July 10 to July 12, 1995. 

Your poster presentation is scheduled for  the 
poster session I: Monday - July 10, from 4:00 to 5:00 pm. 

Please note that ISSAC'95 does not have  funds 
to pay for the expences of any scientist, so the   participants shoud arrange 
for their own financial support. 

With my best regards 

UNTVEKSIDADE FEDERAL DO RIO GRANDE DO SCL
INSTITUTO DE MATEMATICA - Av. Bento Goncalves, 9500 - pr6dlo A-1 - Campus 
do Vale - CEP 91500 - Fones: 36.1785, 36.1159 - PORTO AIEGRE/RS - BRASIL

Prof. Vilmar Trevisan 

Poster Session Chair 

ISSAC'95. 


